Changes to Washington State’s CWT Requirements

The Washington Board of Physical Therapy has informed FCCPT that the Board will accept Coursework
Evaluation Tool (CWT) for use for all foreign trained physical therapists seeking licensure, effective
immediately. The Board will accept the most current and all ‘Retro’ versions of the CWT.

Applicants who previously applied for an evaluation for Washington AFTER July 1, 2015 can request a
free update be sent to Washington based on the new requirements. The free update MUST be
requested by faxing a signed letter to 703-684-8715. Free updates MUST be requested by May 31,
2016. After May 31, 2016 an applicant must apply for a Duplicate report with associated fees.

Applicants who previously applied for an evaluation for Washington BEFORE July 1, 2015 must apply for
a Duplicate report with associated fees to receive an updated evaluation.

Applicants who have an evaluation for Washington and requested a PLAN-FULL service AFTER January 1,
2014 can get a free updated evaluation for Washington by faxing a signed letter to 703-684-8715.



